
 
 

 

 

Under Provincial regulations, elections for school council members must be held within 

the first 30 days of the start of the school year.  The election process will be conducted 

during the month of September following the Toronto District School Board guidelines, 

which require an annual election. 
 

Please refer to the attached hand out “Everything You Ever Wanted to Know about 

School Councils” for additional information. 

 

 

 

ELECTION PROCESS: 
 

Parents who are considering declaring themselves candidates for an Executive Member 

position may pick up nomination forms from the office starting Tuesday, September 2, 

2014.  All nominations must be returned to the office by Wednesday, September 17 (4:00 

p.m.). 

(Board employees who work at their child’s school are not eligible as school council 

parent members in that school – reg. 612/3.5, 4.2) 
 

Parents who attend the School Council meeting on September 30
th

 will vote to elect the 

Executive members (Chair; Vice-Chair; Secretary; Treasurer; Communications Officer; 

Nutrition Coordinator).  

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES: 
 

Tuesday, September 2: Election guidelines and dates sent home with students 
 

Tuesday, September 2:  Nomination ballots available at the office 
 

Wednesday, September 17: Nominations close at 4:00 p.m. 
 

Monday, September 30: Election of School Council Executive Members. 

 

If you have any questions please call the school at (416) 393-1450 

 

 


